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   March 17, 2019                                                                      Second Sunday of Lent

 

Marcos Herrera 

Catholic Missionary from St. Mary Magdalen 

 

"Please pray for Marcos" and consider supporting  

him financially during his mission.  

 

marcosherrera@familymissionscompany.com 
no exp. 


